
 
Important Information 

Receiving secure e-mail from DHS 

Effective December 20, 2005, the Department of Human Services (DHS) will implement a new 
system for sending e-mail containing confidential data and protected health information (PHI).   

What this means to you 
If DHS sends you, or responds to, e-mail containing specific information about your health, 
health care claims, eligibility, or other sensitive information, you will receive it through a new 
secure e-mail system. 

Additional information available on DHS Web site 
An overview of this change, as well as a Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) page and User 
Guide are available on the Department’s Information Security Web site: 

http://www.oregon.gov/DHS/admin/infosec/secure_email.shtml

 
Questions? 

� Contact the DHS Information Security Office at dhsinfo.security@state.or.us if you 
have questions about this change. 

� Contact the OMAP Client Advisory Services Unit at 1-800-273-0557 if you have 
questions about this letter. 

� Contact your worker if you need this letter in a larger print size or in a different format. 
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